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How can it be Week 10 already! 

The school holidays begin on Thursday next week, 6 April, following our Assembly of Excellence and Easter Hat parade for K-2 , 

followed by the P&C Easter Raffle draw. 

Parents/carers of students receiving an award at Assembly of Excellence will receive a Dojo from their class teacher/s. 

Please send in your Easter egg donations to the office by Monday 3 April. See the P&C’s section for details on how to purchase 

raffle tickets. 

Harmony Day last week was delightful with 5 performances to entertain students. Thanks to Paula and Rose for our cultural 

lunches and their support, as always. Please see the article later in the newsletter for photos and a fuller write up. 

NAPLAN assessments have been completed for 2023, however Brisbania PS has been asked to be part of a trial for NAPLAN item 

tests in May.  

Kindergarten have their Fairy Tale day on Wednesday and we can’t wait to see the students’ outfits, and the teachers! 

Our Staff Development Day for Term 2, on 24 April, will have an Aboriginal Education focus, as directed by the Department of 

Education. There will be an address from the Deputy Secretaries, Yarn starts and links to 8 Ways pedagogy, reviewing and 

ensuring that we are improving outcomes for our Aboriginal students with guidance from Strong Strides Together and a talk in our 

bush tucker garden on the plants, uses and how to hold lessons for students around our bush tucker plants. 

Anzac Day follows on 25 April with the school term starting for students on 26 April. We will celebrate ANZAC Day on the first day 

back. Mrs Carey is organising a special assembly. The Davistown RSL will be holding their dawn service on ANZAC Day with 

three of our Student Leadership Team participating in the ceremony. 
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 Wellbeing sessions  

TERM 1,  WEEK 10 

27 March 2023 



Thank you to 3/4L and 3/4M parents/ cares who are trailing COMPASS communication at present. 

MISS CHAPMAN 

Miss Chapman will be taking up a new position at Point Clare PS for the remainder of the year from Term 2. We wish her all the best 

and thank her for all she has brought to Brisbania PS. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Hamish M brings home medal from State Little Athletics. 

Congratulations, Hamish . 



P&C NEWS 
  
GENERAL NEWS 
  

Stay Tuned for upcoming events. Below is a list of key dates: 
  
3 April – Eggs and donations for the easter raffle 
Please drop your egg donations up to the office. These will be assembled and prepared for the raffle on the 3rd of April, so if you could 
drop them up this week that would be great. 
5 April – School Disco 
The P&C is excited to be hosting the first disco of the year!  
  
What you need to know: 
• There are two disco time slots: 
       K-2 will be getting their boogie on: 4.30-5.30pm 

3-6 will dance the night away: 6-7.30pm 
• The Student Representative Council selected the theme of "my favourite sport" for both discos. 
• $5 entry fee 
• Students will be supervised by teachers while in the disco. 
• A BBQ will be available 4 - 7.30 pm on the basketball courts. Parents are invited to stay and have a chat. 
 

The P&C is made up of volunteers and to ensure this night is a success we need your help. Last year's disco BBQ was a huge success 
and we would love to see that happen again. If you can help with set up from 3:15pm or cooking the BBQ, or serving anytime during 
the afternoon/evening please text Lisa on 0408 296 141. Thank you!  
  

6 April – Easter Hat parade and easter raffle 
  

MEETING   

Come along to our next meeting on the 27 April. Click our link here for all the volunteering opportunities coming up.. https://signup.zone/
A7SfyxtPM4HneTPmm 
  
Events 
Coming up we have the School Disco on the 5 April. This is a P&C hosted event. The night will be filled with great music, great food and I’m sure 
lots of laughs. We can’t wait to see the kids dancing the night away. 
On the 6 April,  we have the school Easter Hat parade and easter raffle. Look out for the post on the Facebook page for the raffletix link. We would 
love as many donations as possible for the Easter eggs, please have them to the school no later than the Monday 3 April. 
 

P&C Association 
  

We often call for new members and put out there that it would be great to have you join the P&C. Recently we have been chatting amongst the 
Executive team and it was discussed that maybe we could explain further on what’s involved in joining the P&C and what the role would be for 
new members. 
  
Really it’s no more than coming along to the meetings once a month, anyone can come, you don’t have to be a member to come to the meeting, if 
you want to vote on motions and decisions that the committee are making, then you will need to be a financial member. The details of this are 
below. The major benefit to being part of the P&C is when we have functions and events that we call upon our community to come help us on the 
day or organise small things leading up. This may be cooking on the BBQ, selling food or goods to kids and families at stalls or simply helping 
organise things on the day. We are all volunteers so any help is a big help. 
 
Generally, we are an easy-going bunch of parents and would love to see some new faces there each month. So, if you ever want to have a chat 
about what it’s all about, give me a call or text on my number below, it’s only $2 to join! 
  
Our bank details to be able to pay the $2 are: 
Brisbania Public School P&C  
BSB:032596 
Acct:: 218938 
  
  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsignup.zone%2FA7SfyxtPM4HneTPmm&data=05%7C01%7Cloida.b.anorga%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C64bce202b0ac444fc8ae08db2e3e9492%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638154619928104715%7CUnknown%7CTWF
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsignup.zone%2FA7SfyxtPM4HneTPmm&data=05%7C01%7Cloida.b.anorga%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C64bce202b0ac444fc8ae08db2e3e9492%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638154619928104715%7CUnknown%7CTWF


 

 

CANTEEN    

If you are interested in helping cook and serve some delicious recess and lunch for the students please contact Paula and Rose in the 
canteen. Pop over to the Flexischools site to see the yummy menu for our kids this term. 
  

UNIFORM SHOP    

Please pop in and visit the team on Friday morning at the Uniform Shop to see the range of items available.  
  
Have a great week. 
  
Shane Murray  
0431 930 678 



 

 



Anticipated Costs for 2023  

In addition to voluntary school fees of $50 for 1 child, $70 for 2 children and $80 for 3 or more children, the following are anticipated 

costs for each stage that need to be paid for each child. Please be aware that additional activities may be added throughout the year 

including mufti days and fundraisers. Learning Packs include numerous subscriptions for use in lessons. 

Early Stage One Stage One Stage Two Stage Three 

Term One Term One Term One Term One 
Learning Packs 

 $100 
Learning Packs 

$100 
Learning Packs 

$100 
Learning Packs 

$100 
Wellbeing sessions 

$36 
Wellbeing sessions 

$36 
Wellbeing sessions 

$36 
Wellbeing sessions 

$36 
Cultural Infusion incursion 

 $25 
 (For Harmony Day) 

Cultural Infusion incursion 
 $25 

(For Harmony Day) 

Swimming Carnival 
$12 

Swimming Carnival 
$12 

  Year 2 
 Swimming Carnival 

$12 

Possible Stage Two Excursion 
 $40 

Year 6 shirts 
 per shirt 

 $50 
    Cultural Infusion incursion 

 $25 
(For Harmony Day) 

Cultural Infusion incursion 
 $25 

(For Harmony Day) 
Term Two Term Two Term Two Term Two 

Life Education 
$12 

Life Education 
 $12 

Life Education 
$12 

Life Education 
 $12 

Possible Kindergarten excur-
sion 
 $40 

Stage One excursion 
 $40 

  Year 6- Canberra 
 $400 TBC 

    University of NSW Competitions 
TBA 

University of NSW Competitions 
TBA 

    Central Coast Dance Festival 
$50 

Central Coast Dance Festival 
 $50 

Term Three Term Three Term Three Term Three 
Musica Viva 

 $10 
Musica Viva 

 $10 
Musica Viva 

 $10 
Musica Viva 

 $10 
Sport in Schools 

$40 TBC 
Sport in Schools 

$40 TBC 
Possible Stage Two Excursion 

$40 
  

K-2 
Athletics Carnival 

$5 

K-2 
Athletics Carnival 

$5 

8-12 year olds 
Athletics Carnival 

$10 

8-12 year olds 
Athletics Carnival 

$10 

  Year 2 only 
 8-12 year olds 

 Athletics Carnival 
$10 

    

Photos 
 TBA 

Photos 
 TBA 

Photos 
 TBA 

Photos 
 TBA 

Term Four Term Four Term Four Term Four 
Life Education 

$10 
Life Education 

 $10 
Life Education 

$10 
Life Education 

 $10 

Christmas Luncheon 
 $10 

End of Year celebration 
$20 

End of Year celebration 
$20 

End of Year celebration 
$35 

  Year 2 only 
 Swim Scheme 

  Year 5- The Great Aussie Bush 
Camp 

$350 TBC 
Year 6 Mini Fete 

$7.50 
Year 6 Mini Fete 

$7.50 
Year 6 Mini Fete 

$7.50 
Year 5- Year 6 Mini Fete 

$7.50 
    Gymnastics 

 $40 TBC 
Gymnastics 
 $40 TBC 

    Zone Ball Games 
 $5 

Zone Ball Games 
 $5 

      Central Coast 
Drama Festival 

$75 
      Year 6 Trivia night 

 $10 
      Year 6 Farewell 

 $50 





 Brisbania PS - Term 1 2023 
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

11 3 April 

 

4 April 

 

5 April 

DISCO FOOD from 4pm 

K-2 - 4:30 to 5:45pm 

3-6 - 6 to 7:30pm 

6 April 

Assembly of Excellence 

K-2 Easter Hat Parade 

11:30am 

7 April 

GOOD FRIDAY 

 

   23 March, 2023 


